
From: Bill Stansbery
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: comments on proposed project of Brown and Jackson (SE-20-00003)
Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 2:05:41 PM

To:  Kittitas County Community Development Services

From:  Bill Stansbery, 101 North Ruby Street, Ellensburg, WA  98926
billstansbery@gmail.com
(509) 925-5537

RE: Project Name (File Number): Brown and Jackson (SE-20-00003)

Date:  August 24, 2020

Hello,

I do not live in the area of the proposed project.  Friends have informed me of the proposal.

It is possible that the proposed project would affect the water quality in the creek.  It is possible that the
water in household wells would be affected.  It seems likely that odors from the project would affect the
quality of life of those living in the area during at least part of the year.

The deadline for comments is September 1, 2020.  That leaves very little time for those who might be
affected by the project to do research and make informed comments.  I think that people should be given at
least ninety more days to make comments before any step is taken to approve the project.
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